
June 23, 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

As the summer approaches, we want to take this opportunity to reach out to you to officially welcome
you to our St.Thomas Aquinas School community.  We are excited about the opportunity to work with
you and your child as they enter our new middle school online program and as they journey through
middle school.

Our recent parent survey resulted in a clear response to support a continuation of staggered entry for
our students to begin the 2022-2023 school year.  As a result, half of our students will attend their first
day of school on Thursday, September 1st and the other half will attend on Friday, September 2nd.
All students will attend school on Tuesday, September 6th.  Given that your child is registered in our
online program and is not attending in-person classes, you can expect to receive electronic
communication from your child’s teacher prior to September 1st that will communicate to you our plan
for school start up for your child.  Lastly, it is important to note that our office opens on Wednesday,
August 24th.

Wishing you and your families a safe, restful and rejuvenating summer.

Your in Christ,

Ian Stang Mike Kelly Kristie McCullough
Principal Vice-Principal Vice-Principal

“Learning, Loving and Growing with Christ.”


